
Important Security Notification 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you about a potential security breach that may have affected your 

account information. Our security team has detected unusual activity, and we take your privacy 

and security very seriously. 

Please take the following actions: 

• Change your account password immediately. 

• Enable two-factor authentication if you haven't already. 

• Monitor your account for any unauthorized transactions. 

If you notice anything suspicious, please contact our customer support team right away. 

Thank you for your immediate attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

The Security Team 


